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Entry Restrictions in the Sultanate of Oman

On 15 October 2020, the Supreme Committee of COVID-19 in the Sultanate
of Oman announced that expatriates with expired visas shall not be allowed to
return to the country. In effect, only those with new visas can enter the country
based on the new issuance.

In addition, residents who are outside the country and possess a valid
residence visa are allowed to return to the Sultanate. Those whose residency hag :
expired will not be allowed to return to the country.

For the guidance and information of all concerned.

ARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

_ October 2020

Source: Philippine Overseas Labor Office-Muscat, 15 October 2020
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